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February is “Love your Quality Professional Month”!!!
Welcome again to the Rochester Section of the American Society for Quality!

| cannot believe January has already past us and we are into February. Our leadership committee has
been revitalized and we are enthusiastically putting the plans together to make our brainstormed events
come to fruition! The key to revitalization is sufficient ingredients and an environment to ignite a
spontaneous reaction called SYNERGY!!!

Key accomplishments in January:

e 2021 Officers in place: Chair: Eric Alden; Treasurer: Virginia Carr; Secretary: Lori Cohen

e Officers: 2022 Succession Candidates: Chair: Frazier Pruitt; Treasurer: Melissa Manney;
Secretary: To be identified shortly.

e Conference Chair: Rasa Clair. The conference committee is coming together and gathering
more members! The committee is optimistic that an in-person conference can be held this fall!

e Virtual Program Chair: Franklin Allen. Plans are coming together to deliver at least one virtual
program meeting this spring.

e Website: B. Bibezic and Maria Lynch are working hard getting our website fully functional.

e Data Science Task Force Initiated. Led by Paul Yacci. Stay tuned for some educational venues.

e Scholarship is being run again by James Bongard

e Historian is again our beloved Ed Grizer

It is coming together, and there is more to come! It is so refreshing to be in contact with so many
dedicated quality professionals!

Please contact me with ideas or inquiries of how you can reap all the benefits that ASQ Rochester has to
offer! Our leadership team meetings are open and will be held virtually the 2"¥ Tuesday of the month at
6:00pm. | will send you a link. Eric.alden.asg@gmail.com. Also, be sure to check the website:
ASQRochester.org frequently and subscribe to our email blast list to be notified of pending events!

Happy Valentine’s Day!!!
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